
From: paultapu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Twardock
To: Sam Owen
Subject: Comment on the Eklutna River Draft Fish and Wildlife Program
Date: Friday, January 26, 2024 4:03:24 PM

Dear Owners of The Eklutna Hydroelectric Project,

I support the full restoration of the Eklutna River that includes the removal of the dam, as supported by the Eklutna
Village. The alternative apparently addresses financial concerns and long term energy supply.  It seems a win win
for all parties, and supports the long term promises made when the ownership of the dam was transferred to ML+P. 
Opportunities like this come along infrequently and I urge the decision makers to envision  river and ecosystem fully
restored to its historical roots., 

Sincerely,

Paul Twardock

Sincerely,
Paul Twardock
1322 N St  Anchorage, AK 99501-4273
paultapu@gci.net
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